
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
Weekly Food Hampers  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have arranged with our catering facilities to provide weekly food hampers for the children entitled to 
Free School Meals. You must place your order using the school email or alternatively leaving a message on 
the school answerphone and they will be ready to be collected every Monday at 11:30 a.m.  

The date for our first collection of Hampers is Monday 20th April 2020.  

 

We aim to offer the following in the weekly hampers: 

5 x Baps or Bread  

5 x Sandwich Fillings (Ham, Cheese/ Cheese Spread, Tuna, Turkey)  

5 x Butter Portions  

5 x Crisps 

5 x Fruit (Apple, Banana, Orange or Pear)  

5 x Cake (Cookie, Brownie, Flapjack, Muffin or Shortbread)  

5 x Fruit Drink or Milkshake  

 

Thank you again for your support and patience during this difficult time. See you all soon, 

 

Mr Aidan Edmunds 

Headteacher 
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